STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN, Governor
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

320W 4th Street, Suite 500
Los Angeles, CA 20013

February 10, 2014 XREQ2010010013 (G1001001)

Vincent Chen, Associate Civil Engineer

Department of Public Works — Engineering Division
City of Berkeley

1947 Center Street, 4™ Floor

Berkeley, CA 94704-1155

SENT VIA E-MAIL
RE: Time Extension Request of G1001001
Dear Mr. Chen:

This refers to your letter dated September 21, 2012, requesting an extension of time till mid-2014
to comply with the provisions of the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) General
Order (GO) 88-B approval letter, G1001001, issued on February 9, 2010, to alter the Addison
Street Highway-Rail Crossing, CPUC Crossing No. 001A-6.10 and DOT No. 751177P, in the City
of Berkeley, Alameda County.

Your request letter states:

“Due to construction activity related to new development at 2020 Third Street / 651 Addison
Street, the raised center medians, the ‘STOP HERE ON FLASHING RED’ sidewalk markings and
the ‘'KEEP CLEAR’ pavement marking on the westbound land at the median gap will not be
installed until approximately mid-2014 when the new development is estimated to be complete.”

In an email dated September 21, 2012, the Union Pacific Railroad had no objections to the
City of Berkeley’s request for the time extension to complete these improvements.

The Rail Crossings Engineering Section (RCES) investigation of this extension request finds
that there has been no substantial change in circumstances since the granting of the original
authority. RCES has no objections to the requested extension.

In consideration of the above, the City of Berkeley is granted an extension of time till September
28, 2014, to complete the alterations of the crossing. In all other respects, the approval letter
issued on February 9, 2010, shall remain in full force and effect.
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Should the work not be completed by September 28, 2014, RCES shall require new time
extension request letter for the modifications of the crossing. If you have any questions,
please contact Siavash Mozaffari at (415) 703-1815.

Sincerely,

,»‘f ol 3 P
/‘“/7%«/ VL
Anton (Farabetian, P. E.

Program and Project Supervisor
Rail Crossings Engineering Section
Safety and Enforcement Division

SENT VIA E-MAIL

cc: Peggy Ygbuhay, Union Pacific Railroad



